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OFFICIAL 

Chair’s Report 

Meeting Date: 13 October 2022 

Item Name Chair’s Report 

Presenters Craig Holden 

Purpose of Report Noting fortnightly report on Chair’s activities 

Item Number 1.6 

Confidential Item Not Confidential (Release Immediately), with the exception of 

Attachment 1 which is designated as Confidential (Commercial in 

Confidence) 

 

 

Recommendation  

It is recommended that the State Planning Commission (the Commission) resolves to: 

1. Approve the designation of this item as Not Confidential (Release Immediately), with the 

exception of Attachment 1 which is designated as Confidential (Commercial in 

Confidence). 

2. Note the Chair’s report as read. 

 

Summary 

• 28 September 2022: Met with the Minister for Planning, Chief Executive of the Department 

for Trade and Investment, Chief Executive Officer of the Victorian Planning Authority, 

Presiding Member of the Expert Panel and Executive Director of Planning and Land Use 

Services. 

• 30 September 2022: Attended the Planning Institute of Australia’s (SA) ‘On the Couch’ 

Breakfast with the Minister for Planning. 

• 4 October 2022: Met with the Chair of the Renewal SA Board of Management. 

• 5 October 2022: Attended the Kadaltilla / Park Lands Authority’s workshop for the review of 

the Adelaide Park Lands Management Strategy. 

• 21 October 2022: Meeting with the President and Chief Executive Officer of the Local 

Government Association of South Australia. 
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Service Level Agreement 

It should be noted that the Service Level Agreement (SLA) between the Commission and Chief 

Executive of the Department for Trade and Investment (on behalf of the Minister for Planning) has 

been signed. A copy of the SLA is provided at Attachment 1 for the Commission’s reference. 

 

Attachments: 

1. Signed Service Level Agreement – State Planning Commission and Chief Executive of the 
Department for Trade and Investment (#19351795). 

 

Prepared by:   Brittany Anderson 

Endorsed by:  Craig Holden 

Date:  7 October 2022 

 


